## Guity and Fred Lami 420 N. Pacific Coast Highway Redondo Beach, CA 90277

August 29, 1996

Bill Rake President of Greenspan Company 3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 300 Los Angeles, CA 90010-0025

Re: St. Honore Bakery

Dear Mr. Rake:

We are pleased to write this letter in order to show our continuing gratitude for the services rendered by Mr. Paul Migdal.

During the course of these hard times, Mr. Migdal has always been tremendously attentive, punctual, kind, sympathetic and professional. His patience, positive nature, eloquence and knowledge are worthy of our highest praise.

In the past 9 1/2 months, our phone calls were always answered immediately or within 24 hours, our numerous inquiries received the outmost attention and research when necessary. Our hopes combined with his patience were stretched to the highest performance with his efforts.

Under the circumstances, only such a unique conductor could orchestrate and coordinate this piece of work, since all the players (Golden Eagle Insurance) were immensely out of tune!!

Once again, we would like to thank your company and Paul in particular for all the superb work.

Yours truly, South & Fred Lams

Guity and Fred Lami